NOTICE FROM GLENCORE

Over the next few days and weeks, we will be decommissioning the smelter propane systems.   
 
Gas technician(s) from Irving will be performing the work.   Schedule should be Monday to Friday 8am to 7pm. 
 
It will be normal to see large flames in areas close to the propane storage systems.  This is a necessary step in eliminating flammable gases from all circuits.  Whenever this will happen, a technician will always be present nearby.
 
